SpEd

May Newsletter

HighLights!

Our scholars are taking the MCAP testing for Reading and Math. Please encourage them to:

Make sure they get a good night's sleep before the test to improve focus and concentration.

Encourage a nutritious breakfast that fuel the brain and body.



Foster a can - do attitude and teach them to embrace mistakes as learning opportunities.





At Home...

Our Dear Parents, here are some tips you can do to support our scholars during testing:

- Optimize for Study establish a dedicated, distraction free area for studying.
- Effective Study Techniques encourage the use of note taking,
 flashcards, or other method that
 works well for your child.
- Positive Reinforcement Praise your child's efforts and celebrate progress, rather than focusing solely on test scores

This Month

Just in case you didn't, please add these dates to your calendar:

May I-Skate Zone~K-2nd
May 2-Skate Zone~3rd-5th
May I4-Watkins Park (in school) ~PreK-2
May I5-Watkins Park (in school)~3rd-5th
May 22- Maryland Science Center (in school)
May 28- Field Day~ Prek-2
May 29- Field Day~3rd-5th
May 31-Community Day